
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 26, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Central Office Furniture Purchase 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of furniture for Central Office from Interior Environments in Novi, Michigan, 
for a total cost of $521,250.00.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This furniture purchase is a part of the Central Office renovation and will offer a 
versatile, welcoming environment for the community and staff. The furniture selected 
will help utilize the Central Office space more effectively and provide for collaboration 
among staff.  This purchase is within the overall budget established for the project. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Capital Projects Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
None 
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